
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             June 2022 
RE: Year 2- Year 3 Transition 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
The time is fast approaching when your child will be moving up to our KS2 site on School Street. We appreciate that this may 
be a big change for your child and so we would like to invite them to a special transition event on Thursday 30th June.  

The children will take part in their very own ‘explore KS2 scavenger hunt’. This will start at 4pm until 5pm and will give the 
children the chance to meet their new teachers, other KS2 staff and to explore the building. Mrs Emmerson and Mrs Bakes 
will also be in attendance to support the children. If this date and time does not work for you as a family then please let us 
know and we will endeavour to arrange to show your child around at a different time.  

 

The children will need dropping off and picking up by an adult from the KS2 playground. We hope the children will find this 
a fun and exciting event which will help settle any nerves before they start in September.  

 

To further support transition, on Monday 4th July, your child will spend the whole day at KS2 (with their new teacher in the 
morning and then with their current teacher in the afternoon). They will need to be dropped off in the playground at KS2 for 
9am and collected at 3:30pm. If your child attends Breakfast Club, then they can attend at KS2.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Sleight and Mrs Morgan.  

 

 

 


